PO. Box 3000
Honolulu, Hawaii 96802-3000

February 13, 2009

SB 877 - Relating to the One Call Center
Aloha Chair Baker, Vice Chair Ige and members of the commiittee:

My name is Thomas Young, and I am the Senior Vice President for The Gas
Company. Thank you for allowing me to testify on SB 877.

The Gas Company supports SB877 as it allows the one call center to
continue beyond is pilot stage. The Gas Company believes that the one call
center has been successful in its role as provider of advance warning to
excavators and it continues to benefit the general public and governmental
entities.

We ask for your support for SB877.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.



